
Fasford Technology Co., Ltd.

610-5, Shimoimasuwa, Minami-Alps City,

Yamanashi 400-0212, Japan

June 8, 2020

Dear Valued Customer,

We here inform you that we decided to discontinue support to DB700/DB700 series including

Parts supply, Machine repair, and Hardware/Software modification.

This discontinuation will be effective from December 18, 2020 step by step depending on item. 

Please refer following for detail.

Item EOS effective from

1. Parts supply Dec. 18, 2020

2. Machine repair which needs parts exchange Mar. 31, 2021

3. Machine repair of all kinds Sep. 30, 2021

4. Software modification Immediate

(Due to limited CPU capacity, it is hard to modify software any more on DB700.)

Remark 1 : For parts already discontinued, we will supply alternative ones. Please let us

consult for detail and delivery L/T.    (Some parts need more than 3 months.)

Remark 2 : For machining parts, we may have chance to provide even after above mentioned

period. Please consult with us for detail.

We highly appreciate your support on our DB700/DB700 over many years, and expect

continuous support on our Die-Bonder.

Sincerely yours,

Sales Dept.

Fasford Technology Co., Ltd.

Notification : DB700 End of Support


